
             Ferry School Locked 
 
 
As of Monday, October 31st, Ferry School doors will be locked at all 
times. The buzzers that are used during the day time hours call the office.  
When the office is closed, there is no one to open those doors.   
 
Parents coming to pick up their children from Kids Club should come to the 
green receiving room door off the parking lot.  There is a doorbell on the 
inside of the door frame on the upper right.  This is to be used by adults 
only.  Press the bell to ring buzzer.  The longer you hold it, the longer it 
buzzes through the school.  Someone will come to open the door.  Please 
be patient.  
 
Anyone coming for after-school activities in the building after the office is 
closed, should also come to the receiving room door.  The custodians will 
let the instructor/leaders in and then the instructors will be responsible for 
anyone coming for that event. 
 
Do not let anyone in the building who is not part of your program! 
 
Please Note:  No students or parents will be allowed into the building after 
office hours to pick up homework or left items! 
 
 
 

Ferry School Office  
Office hours are: Monday - Thursday: 8-4:30 pm – Friday: 8–4 pm 

 


